
Spring 2014 

Sexual Harassment prevention training is essential to the 

health and development of all college employees.  

At Monroe Community College we are committed 

to and recognize the importance of training 

all of our faculty and staff. 

 

The training session is structured to review 

the many aspects of sexual harassment and 

thoroughly discuss the College’s 

harassment policies and procedures. 

Monroe Community College policies on  

sexual harassment apply to all employees, 

students, and anyone affiliated with the institution.  

All College employees hired after August 31, 2009 

are required to attend a sexual harassment 

prevention training session within the first year 

of employment at MCC. 

 

Employees hired on or before August 31, 2009 

who have not already attended a sexual harassment 

training session are strongly encouraged to do so. 

Sexual Harassment Prevention Training Session 

For All MCC Employees 

To Be Held At Damon City Campus 

 

Please contact Mary Nolan 

at 292-2124 or  

mnolan2@monroecc.edu  

to reserve a seat. 

 

 

PRESENTED BY: 

 

Dr. Susan D. Baker 
Assistant VP Student Services 

Sexual Harassment Officer and 

Title IX Coordinator 

 

Diane M. Cecero 
General Counsel 

 

Where and When: 

Damon City Campus 

Community Room # 4193 

Wednesday,  

March 26, 2014 

2:30—4:00 PM 

 

Training Involves: 

Explanation of sexual 

harassment 

Discussion of policies 

and procedures 

Discussion of strategies 

for problem-solving 


